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Senator Ingwersen, Representative Meyer, and distinguished members of the Joint 
Standing Committee on Health and Human Services, my name is Tiffany Morrow, I 
am from Aroostook County, and I am writing to share why support for this critical 
funding is so important. 
Through my work as a teacher and summer camp leader, I have had the privilege of 
collaborating with the Hope and Justice Project. I have seen the impact of this 
program firsthand—how it provides safety, advocacy, and education to students 
around Aroostook County. Hope and Justice is not just a resource; it is a pillar of 
support for students and a beacon of prevention for future generations. 
Through their outreach in schools, summer programs, and community initiatives, 
Hope and Justice empowers individuals with knowledge and tools to recognize and 
prevent abuse. This early intervention is key to fostering a future where all people can
live free from violence. The work being done is life-changing, however, these 
programs cannot continue to meet the growing needs of our community without the 
necessary funding. 
I urge you to support LD 875 to ensure that Hope and Justice can continue to provide 
these life-saving services. Thank you for your time and your commitment. 
Sincerely, 
Tiffany Morrow


